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February 5, 2025 
 
 
 
 
RE: SH 99 Grand Parkway Segment B-1 Design-Build Project  

Request for Qualifications Addendum No. 1 
 
 
Dear Interested Colleague: 
 
The Texas Department of Transportation is pleased to provide herewith Addendum No. 1 to 
the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) dated February 5, 2025 for the SH 99 Grand Parkway 
Segment B-1 Design-Build Project (Project). This Addendum No. 1 amends the terms of the 
RFQ as indicated. The RFQ documents can be found on the Project webpage at the following 
address: 
 
https://www.txdot.gov/business/road-bridge-maintenance/alternative-delivery/sh99-grand-
parkway-segb1/rfq.html 
 
Proposers are advised that they may provide the forms included in the original RFQ with 
their Qualifications Statements. 
 
The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your 
Qualifications Statement and to working with the shortlisted Proposers in the next phase of 
the procurement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Snider, P.E. 
Authorized Representative 
Alternative Delivery Division 
 
 
cc:  Thomas G. Allbritton, P.E., Houston District Engineer 
 Varuna A. Singh, P.E., Houston Deputy District Engineer 
 Daniel J. Dvorak, P.E., Houston District 

Scott Spradlin, P.E., Alternative Delivery Division 
Juan Vallés, P.E., Alternative Delivery Division 
Kenneth J. Shirley, P.E., Houston District 
Lance Bornstein, E.I.T., Alternative Delivery Division 
Claire McGuinness, General Counsel Division 
James Kirk, General Counsel Division 

Docusign Envelope ID: C63C5A72-FB64-43B8-BD4C-E6C9F88D9A8B
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